
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

May 12, 2010 
 
 
 
From The Secretary's Corner - Did You Know?  
That the following have been proposed for membership 
and approved by the Board of Directors:  James Rowe, 
Past President of this club has been proposed by Paul 
Butler.  Jim is retired, lives in CE with his wife Judy 
and his proposed classification is Building Materials 
Supply.  Scott and Nancy Irving of CE have been 
proposed by John LoBosco.  Scott's classification is 
Engineering Consulting-Web Services.  Nancy's 
classification is Non-Profit Mental Health-Financial 

anagement.  M
 
Raffle - Tonight's raffle prize, an Applebee's gift 
certificate donated by Dick Yerxa, was won by Chuck 

edman.  R
 
Happy Dollars - Dollars were given tonight by Frank 
Butterworth, John Eliassen, Chuck Redman, Tom 
Kinley, Mike Tranfaglia, David Lourie, Phil Dube, Tak 
Suppasettawat, John LoBosco, Dick Yerxa, Anne 

wift-Kayatta, Bill York and Joe Conroy. S
 
Club Vouchers - Once again, the club will be 
reimbursing any member who sees a need in the 
community for up to $50.  Please see Nancy Hawes to 

rn in your vouchers for reimbursement. tu
 
Family Fun Day - Steve Wilcox and Ben Wilson have 
agreed to co-chair this year's fried dough trailer at 

amily Fun Day.  More details to follow. F
 
International Service Committee - David Lourie is 
looking for people to help with this committee.  The 
first project we will be getting involved with is Crutches 

r Africa.  More details will be coming. fo
 
Soup Kitchen Wrap Up - Last night was our monthly 
Soup Kitchen obligation.  Joe Conroy would like to 
thank John & Emily LoBosco & friend, David Lourie, 
Bill York, Kathy Cotter, Phil Dube and Dave 
Bagdasarian & 3 friends who helped at last night's Soup 
Kitchen.  Joe reports that the new set up is much safer 
and he invites you all to check it out on our next date, 
une 8. J

 
Foundation Minute - Frank Butterworth has given me 
some information that I will share over the next several 
weeks relative to polio eradication.  The many NIDs 
held in India and Nigeria seem to be paying off as the 
cases of polio reported in those two countries have gone 
from over 1,100 last year to 21 so far this year.  More 

formation next week. in
 
Please Mark Your Calendars - We will be meeting at 
Events On Broadway on June 2 and June 30.  June 2 is 
a regular meeting and June 30 is our Changeover Night.  
More information will be forthcoming.  Also on July 

1, we will be having the Lobster Bake at Ft. Williams. 2
 
 

 
 
 
 
Program - Tonight's program was a Club Assembly.  
President Joan invited the Avenue of Services Directors 
present to summarize some of the activities of the past 
year, as well to give a sneak preview of any upcoming 
events.  President Elect, John LoBosco, presented a 
draft budget for the upcoming year, and the members 
spent a lot of time asking questions about particular line 
items in the budget.  A concern was raised that we only 
have one major fund-raiser and the question was asked, 
"Are we doing something to address that?"  John 
informed the club that there is a committee meeting to 
look into this.  Paul also passed around copies of the 
internal budget.  All of the Avenue of Service Directors 
are looking for members to fill out their various 
committees.  If you have an interest in a particular 
project or activity, please get in touch with them.  

hank you to our Board for all the hard work you do. T
 
Upcoming Events  
-May 14 - Bill York (Birthday) 
-May 19 - Regina Leonard, Mill Creek Park 

f 

hip (Mike Tranfaglia, P.C.)  
 

venture as GSE 
ir) 

uly 21 - Lobster Bake, Fort Williams 

 (Jack Roberts, Program Chair) 
-May 26 - Suzanne McCormick, United Way o
 Greater Portland (Anne Swift-Kayatta, P.C.) 
-June 2 - Interact Leaders
 at Events On Broadway
-June 8 - Soup Kitchen 
-June 9 - Jim Price, An Indian Ad
 (Tony Wagner, Program Cha
-June 30 - Changeover Night 
-J
 
ASSIGNMENTS 
 
May 19 
Song  Doucette 
Invocation Meyers 
Raffle Gift Dunphy 
Conductor Flynn 
 
May 26 
Song  Dube 
Invocation Mooers 
Raffle Gift Eliassen 
Conductor Hawes 
 
June 2 
Song  Dunphy 
Invocation Murphy 
Raffle Gift Flynn 
Conductor Helstrom 
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President-Elect - John LoBosco 
Vic er 

Treasurer - Nancy Hawes 
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Community Service - Dave Bagdasarian 

I  
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